

January 26, 2012

The Honorable Cathy Munoz Alaska State Capitol Room 403 Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Representative Munoz,

Thank you for your continued support of naturopathic medicine. On behalf of the entire family of licensed naturopathic doctors we applaud your effort in HB 266 to insure naturopathic doctors in Alaska the ability to prescribe <u>a medicine that is derived from or is a concentrate of or is an extract of a plant, tree, root, moss, fungus or other natural substance if the medicine is not a controlled substance.</u>

The American Association of Naturopathic Physicians has a wealth of support information available. If we can be of any assistance to you, please don't hesitate to ask.

Again Representative Munoz, thank you!

Sincerely,

Gene McGill

Director State Government Affairs

American Association of Naturopathic Physicians 4435 Wisconsin Avenue NW Suite 403 Washington, DC 20016 202-237-8150

www.naturopathic.org